
RINGSHALL PARISH COUNCIL

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT

In  accordance  with  the  Accounts  and Audit  Regulations  2015 the

audit  of  the  accounts  for  year  ending  March  31  2018  has  been

completed  and  can  be  viewed  from  July  1st  on  line  at

www.ringshall.onesuffolk.net

Or

by prior appointment with the parish clerk at 

The Old School House, Ringshall until 31st July 2018

Please telephone Helen Nunn on 01473 658572 to make an

appointment

http://www.ringshall.onesuffolk.net/











